
 
August 30th, 2017 

Dear Chorus Student, 

Welcome to BHMS!!  I hope you had a wonderful summer 

and have a great start to the school year.   Are you ready for a 

musical year in Chorus Class?  We’ve already gotten started, and 

we’re missing one thing…  YOU!  

 You are a member of the 6th grade Chorus, however you are 

missing the first entire marking period of class, because you have 

Keyboarding during Period 4 for Marking Period 1.   You are still 

an important member of the Chorus, and you still get a grade for 

Chorus on your report card for the first marking period.  I know it 

sounds crazy, but don’t worry… I’ll make sure you’re ready to go 

for our Winter concert.    Attached is your Chorus Handbook.  

Please take the time to review this information with your parents or 

guardians. 

 The Chorus room is in the back hallway (B) near the 

cafeteria.  You can also find me at hall duty during Homeroom.  I 

am right in front of the library!  Please stop and say hi!   I have a 

mailbox in the main office, and you may leave any notes to me 

there.  Email me if you need to!  ndickinson@wtps.org 

 I will be meeting with all of the students out at Keyboarding 

during LESSONS next week.  Don’t forget to get your 2-pocket 

folder for Chorus class!  You should have it with you when we 

meet next week.  I will send you a pass in Homeroom.  I look 

forward to getting to know you!! 

 

Ms. Dickinson  

BHMS Choral Director 
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